Dr Wu Lien-Teh Commemorative Symposium, 18-20 Jan 2013
Dear friend, attached documents refer:

1. Invitation
2. Symposium Program with CV of speakers
3. Participation form (in .doc format)

Come enjoy this gathering. Take the lead to organize a group, perhaps even a
reunion of “otherwise no chance to possibly meet again” people?

Brace sub-zero, the Snow & Ice Festival beckons! Avoid disappointment, book
your hotel early as it will be peak season.

If you received this in hard copy (CVs available only on www.ofa.sg) and plan to
snail mail participation form, address to me at
“3 Mount Elizabeth #11-07, Singapore 228510”.

Regards, on behalf Harbin Medical University First Hospital and organizers, Dr
Alex Ooi
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